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HONORABLE MENTION AWARD WINNER.  EPA’s new state-of-the-art research center in Research Triangle, NC is providing the nation with a model for sustainable building.  This new 1.2 million square foot complex will be one of the largest research facilities in the country.  From the beginning, EPA has treated the project as a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to lead by example.

By consolidating employees now located at seven different sites, EPA expects to save more than $100 million in rent-related costs over the first thirty years of occupancy.  On an annual basis, EPA estimates about $3 million a year in previously lost productivity costs and another $1 million in energy costs.

From the very start, EPA set out to build the most sustainable facility its budget would allow.  It did so by drawing upon the knowledge and talents of EPA’s own environmental experts as well as the experiences of others.  Refusing to settle for standard design and construction, EPA insisted that environmental impact be weighed equally with building cost and function. For example, one key feature of sustainability is minimizing use of raw materials.  So, EPA chose a lab design that cut the height of the building by 25% by placing utilities in corridors rather than between floors.  Similarly, labs and offices are designed with modular walls, lights, vents, electric lines, pipes and cabinetry, features that will allow EPA to meet its changing space needs without the cost, productivity losses, and environmental impacts typically associated with building renovations.

For more information, please contact Ms. Wanda Allen at (919) 541-7645 or by email at allen.wanda@epa.gov
